


Diedrich was approached from the wrestling booster club asking to fund and renovate the wrestling room 

and then be allowed naming rights - Dennis Kosloski Wrestling Room. 

Other individuals and groups in the past have reached out in a similar fashion for other specific projects in 

our district that aren't necessarily in the district's budget. The MPSDF is the perfect vessel to accept 

these donations from people who in the past have not known how to get their donations put to work. We 

need to have a policy in place so the foundation can work with the district, who in the end be responsible 

for these projects. The MPSDF would be willing to take on the project of devising a procedure of how this 

needs to happen. Stacey Soeldner agreed that we want to work collaboratively with the foundation and 

do a better job with communicating the costs so the district can budget for future years and get some of 

these projects started. 

The Board thanked the foundation for all of the updates and work they have done since we last met. We  

look forward to working together more collaboratively in the future. 

Kathy Willis made a motion to adjourn, Stacey Soeldner seconded the motions. The joint meeting of the 

MPSD Foundation and the Board Executive Committee adjourned at 1 :25 p.m. 

Respectively Submitted, 

MPSD Board President, Stacey E. Soeldner 


